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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. We want to take a moment to share some updates 

and prayer requests from our mission work here in Cartagena. 

 

Continued Growth 

Please pray for the continued growth of the ministry here in Cartagena. We are en-

couraged by the recent return of Javier, who has been attending our services after an 

absence. Our faithful member, Marcos, is currently working in Belgium again, and his 

wife, Julia, is still visiting family in Bolivia. We pray for their safe travels and hope they 

can soon rejoin us. Additionally, please pray for an increase in our attendance. 

 

Remodeling and Improvements 

We are excited to begin some remodeling work on our facilities. While this process 

may be slow, we are committed to making our space as welcoming and appealing as 

possible for everyone who visits. We desire for pedestrians on the street to see our 

facility as an inviting place. Additionally, we recognize the need to improve our sound 

equipment, as the current setup has not been capturing the music well. Please pray 

for wisdom and resources as we tackle these improvements. 

 

New Family to Help 

We also ask for your prayers for the Castellanos family, who have recently arrived 

from Honduras to help with the work here. We hope that Oscar will soon be able to 

conduct the music for our services. Please pray for them as they settle in here in 

Spain, which is a significant change from life in Honduras. 

 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support. We are grateful for each of you 

and the role you play in our mission work. Together, we strive to make a difference in 

the eternal lives of the people of Cartagena, Spain. 

 

 
"To him be glory and dominion for ever and ever. Amen."  

1 Peter 5:11  


